Call for inputs on efficiency in the operation of the CDM and opportunities for improvement
Over the past months, there have been some improvements in the operation of CDM, however, the following needs further improvement. Currently the link to the secretariat is using the contact us section where no one knows whether it reach the correct person or group to attend to the issues, comments or concerns.
1. A dedicated email address should be established for public and anyone to reach the secretariat. An acknowledgement must be made for any inquiry or comments received.

2. An acknowledgement by the secretariat to any message submitted via the contact us web page. From my interaction with several people who emailed in, indicate there was never a respond and whether the inquiry reach the correct group or people to review the inquiry. In this aspect, respond to public must improved within the shortest time like 48 to 72 hours. This is to ensure transparency.
3. A link should be established to allow input or upload of comments or questions for any clarification or revision to methodology, tools, etc.,
4. A confidential link should be established to allow input of confidential information on any DOEs by the project participants or consultant or any person who is working on climate change.

5. The 2012 dateline is approaching fast, EB has accredited all DOEs with verification status which may assist to speed up issuance of CERs. But, there are many open questions such as:

a) How many DOEs are ready to perform verification?

b) Do they have the manpower?

c) Do they have the necessary procedures and documentation to support the verification activity?
6. Refer above item 5, what is the EB plan in expanding the RI team to cater for the increase in workload and reduce waiting time for each issuance?

